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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va.          office@kccofc.org             304.925.7435 
 

June 8, 2021 

 Morning Assembly 

                                                           June 13, 2021 

Emblem Handout:  Tom McNeely                 
 
Ushers:     Doug Hartley 
   Herb Kinder 
    
Worship Leader:  Carson Henley/ 
   Richard Walker 
   
Communion Preside:  Chris Morris 
  
Contribution Tally:  T & D McNeely 
   
Sound Booth & Sara & Meghan  
    PowerPoint:   Wood  
   
Children’s Worship: J & C Rinard 
 
Usher volunteers needed, please contact 
Herb Kinder. 

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday June 6, 2021 

Attendance:  51  

Contribution: $2,329.70 

Margie Price recovering from a broken foot and dislocated 

shoulder due to fall.  Will be having shoulder surgery on 

Thursday, June 10th. 

Hannigan family on the death of Tom’s mother, 
Loretta Hannigan 
 
Eula Miller 

Lois Morris (Chris’s mom) 

 

SVYC Jr Week   June 13-19 

SVYC Jr Week  June 20-26 

SVYC Sr Week  July 11-17 

SVYC All Age  July 18-24         

Sunday & Wednesday 

Evening Services 

Newsletter Delay 

Remember In Prayer 

Contribution and Attendance 

As of yet we are not having Sunday or Wednes-

day evening services.  Join our Zoom session with 

Stephen each Wednesday at 8 pm.  See Stephen 

for more information. 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 

Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Daily Bible Reading 

Monday, June 7  -  Acts 22 

Tuesday, June 8  -  Acts 23 

Wednesday, June 9  -  Acts 24 

Thursday, June 10 -  Acts 25 

Friday, June 11 -  Acts 26 

Monday, June 14   -  Acts 27 

Important Dates 

Please excuse the delay in sending out the 

newsletter; it was due to a computer issue. 
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Kanawha City Church of Christ 

If you wish to stop receiving these newsletters, please reply back to sender  (office@kccofc.org) with word   

REMOVE in subject line. 

Serve the Lord 

We have been given the opportunity of serving Jesus by helping a child at Women’s and Children’s Hospital. 

 

STUFFED ANIMAL DRIVE 

We are collecting NEW STUFFED ANIMALS to be used by the counseling center at CAMC Women and Children’s 

Hospital.  These counselors work and minister with children who have faced various levels of abuse.  As a symbol 

of accomplishment and hope, children are given a stuffed animal upon completion of the counseling program.  Right 

now the center is running low on stuffed animals and has asked if we could help. 

Please note that the stuffed animals need to be NEW and not any kind of a toy.  Stuffed animals can be brought to 

the building for donation. 

 

    

  

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In January 2021, National Youth Poet Laureate Amanda Gorman presented her poem “The Hill We Climb” at the 
presidential inauguration. The final lines read: “For there is always light, / if only we’re brave enough to see it. / If 
only we’re brave enough to be it.” 

How often we long for light! In recent years we’ve agonized amid pandemic, angry politics and new awareness of 
racism. Some have suffered deep sorrow. But Jesus says, “I am the light of the world” (John 8:12) and invites us to 
turn to him. God is always bringing light into darkness, through helpers, healers, peacemakers, friends. Sometimes 
bravery is required to turn our focus from the negative to the positive — to see the light of God. 

Jesus also says, “You are the light of the world” (Matthew 5:14, emphasis added) and calls us to brighten the 

gloom. That requires bravery, as Gorman notes, but as Christians we’re urged to look for light not just to make our 

own lives better but to shine into others’ lives too. The Holy Spirit gives us the needed courage — to 

both see and be light 


